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 28th June 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I am delighted to be able to inform you of the class teachers for next year.  This early notification is to 
enable you as parents to support school in preparing your children for the new academic year.  Pupils 
who need extra transition support have been identified by staff and a one-page profile will be sent 
home in the next couple of weeks.  Staff need time to work with the children to create them together.    
 

Current class teacher - June 2022 New class teacher – September 2022  
 

Children not yet at our school Nursery – Mrs Kingston  
Rainbow Mon/Tue/Wed 
Sunshine Wed/Thur/Fri 

Nursery - Mrs Lancaster Reception – Mrs Duffy  
Reception – Miss Rice  
Details of class allocation to be given to 
parents on 4th July 2022 at the ‘meet the 
teacher’ meetings  

Reception - Mrs Duffy  Year One (KoN) 
Mrs O’Neil 4 days  
Mrs Watanabe 1 day  

Reception - Miss Rice  Year One (EY) 
Miss Young (Covering Maternity Leave)  
Miss Prayle (When she returns from 
Maternity Leave)  

Year One - Mrs Watanabe / Mrs Kingston  Year Two (ED) 
Miss Dean 

Year One - Mrs Langford / Mrs Dunsford  Year Two (SL) 
Mrs Langford 4 days  
Mrs Dunsford 1 day  

Year Two - Miss Cherry  Year Three (JC)  
Miss Cherry  

Year Two - Mr Robinson / Miss Prayle (Mat 
Leave)  

Year Three (CM/FM) 
Mrs Meldrum (Mon/Tue/Wed)  
Mrs McLean (Wed/Thur/Fri)  

Year Three - Mrs Meldrum (Mon/Tue/Wed)  
Mrs McLean (Wed/Thur/Fri) 

Year Four (RB) 
Mr Bonnar  

Year Three - Miss Dean  Year Four (NP) 
Mr Peacock  

Year Four - Mr Bonnar  Year Five (KD) 
Miss Dolphin  
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Year Four - Mrs Scott  Year Five (AM) 
Miss McMaster  

Year Five - Miss Dolphin  Year Six (JA) 
Mr Allen  

Year Five – Miss McMaster  Year Six (KS) 
Mrs Spencer 

 
As you will see we are saying goodbye to some current staff.   Mrs Lake, our hugely experienced 
Nursery teacher, is retiring and moving up to an amazing retreat in the North of Scotland – We wish 
her well and know that she will be so happy living her dream with views of a beautiful loch.  Mrs Scott 
and Mr Scholfield are moving onto pastures new and we wish them every success in their new 
adventures, we have valued all of their hard work and efforts this year.  Mr Robinson has made a 
considerable contribution to Year Two this year and we have really appreciated all of his hard work 
and efforts.     
 
We welcome to our school family, Mr Allen, a Year 6 teacher of many years’ experience who joins us 
from a five-form entry school with extremely high standards and expectations.  I know that he brings 
with him a wealth of UKS2 knowledge that will benefit our children hugely.  Miss Young is wonderful 
young teacher who I am delighted to say is starting her career in Catholic Education at our school.  I 
know that you will make them both feel very welcome.    
 
Kind regards,  
 

A D Thorpe  

 
Mrs A. D. Thorpe 
Head teacher 
 


